From:

Sent: 16 November 2016 14:00

To: Jones, Evelyn

Cc: Brandon Prater

Subject: Planning Application - 49 Swain's Lane

> Dear Ms Jones - | wanted to follow up with a comment regarding the planning application for 49 Swain’s Lane. We
live at 51 Swain’s Lane and have concerns regarding the proximity of the proposed first floor extension to our house.
The current ground floor of number 49 extends fully to the property line, which is unusual for the road and leaves
only a very small gap between the two houses. We are concerned that, in following that footprint, the proposed
extension will also come very close to our property and block light to our side elevation. We are not opposed in
principle to a first floor extension, and we appreciate the modifications that have been made to the plan since the
original proposal, but we would respectfully request that the extension be scaled back further to maintain adequate
space between the two houses at first floor level and minimise impact on light into our house.

> Thank you for your consideration.
> Kind regards,

> Siri Prater



